
 

Sir Geoffrey Clifton-Brown 
Conservative Member of Parliament for 
The Cotswolds 

 

CIRENCESTER 

FLOOD RESILIENCE  
 

An opportunity for residents of South Cerney, Cerney Wick, Siddington,  Cirencester, 

Fairford and Lechlade to hear and ask questions of the continued flood resilience 

work taking place and to speak with officials from the County and District Councils, 

Parish Council, Thames Water and the Environment Agency about ongoing issues. 

  
  

PUBLIC MEETING 

 

So we can answer as many questions as possible in the time available, we would be 
grateful if you could submit your question in advance of the meeting and ensure you 
include your full postal address. Questions should be as concise as possible 
otherwise there is a risk that they will be cut. Any questions we do not answer during 
the meeting will be forwarded to the relevant agencies for a full response. 
  
Please email questions to elliott.chang@parliament.uk at the latest by Monday 17th 
October. 
The meeting will be recorded and made available along with the Minutes 
on www.cliftonbrown.co.uk as well as on Sir Geoffrey’s social media. 

 

Friday 21 October 2022: 10:30-12:30 

Council Chamber, Cotswold District 

Council, Trinity Road, Cirencester GL7 1PX 

 

mailto:elliott.chang@parliament.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/gg1eCQn9wCkooDKJcM7k8B?domain=nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com

